
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Public Works     Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2021-0105 
Proposal:  Ord 21-020     Date:    April 15, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Authorizing the Executive to execute an interlocal agreement between Snohomish County 
and French Slough Flood Control District for accommodating surface water in French 
Slough Flood Control District. 
Background   

Snohomish County and French Slough Flood Control District have been parties to interlocal 
agreements regarding the management of storm and surface water from and within the 
surface water management utility district since 2007.  The most recent agreement, which 
ran started in 2016, expired at the end of 2020, and included a five-year total of $59,812 of 
service charges paid by the County to the District. 

A new interlocal agreement has been negotiated for the years 2021 through 2025, and 
includes annual service charges tied to the Consumer Price Index, with the 2020 total of 
$12,571 as the baseline.  Increases in the amount of the service charges shall be limited 
to a maximum of three percent. 

Current Proposal  

Adoption of this ordinance authorizes the County Executive to execute the interlocal 
agreement with French Slough Flood Control District for the years 2021-2025.  

Duration:  Date of Execution through December 31, 2025 

Fiscal Implications: $14,456 in 2021, yearly increases tied to CPI, capped at 3%  

2021 Budget:  Yes 

Future Budget Impacts:  Tied to CPI, capped at 3% yearly increases.  

Handling:  NORMAL 

Approved-as-to-form:  Yes. 

Risk Management:  Yes. 

Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE.   

Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   

Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to GLS on April 28th to set time and date for a Public Hearing.   


